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BNSF Expedited Service Change between 
Chicago/Stockton Effective August 8

Dear Valued Customer:

Effective August 8 for BNSF expedited service between Chicago, IL and Stockton, CA 
we will be changing the rail terminal in Chicago. Service will now commence/terminate 
from BN Corwith facility, as opposed to Willow Springs, IL facility. Please be sure that 
equipment is dropped at, or picked up from the correct BNSF terminal.

Transit time and cut-offs are unchanged

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing Representative.

We appreciate your business.


